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FINAL EXAMS
Any final exam for a course must be scheduled during the final exam period. Students must attend all final exams as scheduled by faculty. The final
exam schedule has been created to avoid conflicting exams; however, time conflicts are possible. Students should check their final exam schedules
early in the term to identify possible conflicts. Students are expected to let their instructors know when they have more than one exam being held
at the same time. The Office of the Registrar will attempt to resolve conflicts whenever possible. Final exams are not rescheduled if a student has
multiple exams on the same day. It is at the discretion of individual instructors to accommodate student requests for moving an exam in the event
that a student has multiple exams on the same day. Final exams are not changed to accommodate student travel plans, and students should only plan
travel after the official end date of the term.

The Office of the Registrar schedules final exams for classes held during standard meeting times in fall, winter and spring quarters. Final exams are
also scheduled for certain classes meeting one day per week. Since summer quarter is a truncated term, we do not schedule any final exams for that
quarter.


